Café Envy Community Meeting Recap

On Monday, February 5th from 6pm-7pm a community meeting took place at Auntie Aprils Chicken,
Waffles & Soulfood (4618 3rd Street) to discuss the overall plan for Cafe Envy. Four attendees were
present including April Spears, Meaghan Mitchell, Larry McClendon and Ben Van Houten.

On February 6th at 3pm, April Spears spoke with SFPD's Lieutenant Nelly Gordon to discuss the business
plan for Cafe Envy, as she was not able to attend the community meeting on February 5th.

There is also ongoing community outreach with the Merchants of Butchertown and EDOT.



